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Dear Chair Prozanski and Vice Chair Thatcher, 

 

I am writing today as a citizen of Oregon.  I do not want my tax dollars spent inflicting 

cruelty on fellow Oregonians.  When folks are charged and convicted of a crime it is 

our duty to insure that they are housed in humane conditions.  The conditions found 

at Coffee Creek Correctional Facility are shocking and should be addressed 

immediately.  If we do not prioritize the humane treatment of prisoners under the care 

of the State, we are doomed to failure as a civil society and have abdicated our 

responsibility as a State.   


